
January 9, 2018  Meeting 

South West Association of Neighbors (SWAN) 

Attendees: 

Becky Miner, Rob Romanek, Sarah Romanek, Nancy Lacey, Deb Romano, Neil Peterson, Joan Smith, Judy 

Martin, Sally Cook, Allison Houck, John Lattimer, Eric Jensen, Jay Pinkerton, Don and Betty Orwick, Garey 

Price 

Guest Speakers: 

Officer Jay Pinkerton  Salem Police Department 

Sally Cook  City Councilor, Ward 7 

Deb Romano  Code Enforcement 

Judy Martin  Salem Public Library Foundation  

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM 

Officer Jay Pinkerton: 

Officer Pinkerton reported on break ins in our area and ways to protect yourself.   

Sally Cook: 

Sally Cook reported on issues of interest in our neighborhood.   

Deb Romano:  

Ms. Romano talked about various properties with code issues.   

Judy Martin: 

Ms. Martin talked about the Salem Reads, One Book, One Community program, which is a project that 

invites the community to read the same book and take part in discussions and related events for the 

month of February.   

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM 

   


